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DE PERE, WI - On Friday, August 28,  2015, our incoming freshmen will join together for "Into
the Streets"  and will be available to serve our community in the afternoon.

  

As part of St. Norbert  College's Week of Welcome, "Into the Streets" provides our incoming 
students with the opportunity to assist you with any needs you might  have and also learn about
the work that you do to meet the needs in our  community. Past projects have included:
painting, cleaning/organizing,  weeding/mulching, sorting food/clothing, assembling kits,
assisting with  mailings and helping with events.

  

We will consider any  project request that will be of help to you and your organization and  that
can be met by students serving in groups of 10-12. Students are  available to serve either
directly at your site or they can complete a  project for your organization on-campus.

  

If you are  interested in partnering with us, either as a service site at your  agency and/or
through an on-campus project please register by July 10,  2015. Event details and registration
can be accessed at:  http://goo.gl/forms/JEvGurKJVZ

  

Contact Susan Angoli at 403-3374 for additional information.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iNLLAlgQGyPBfXpdsg9tLA8DfLeRqcz8QRJJdAqXWpAi8jIXkIMbNX56uDIi4PrjyqmZj5loNzhZcaYttab4Yd2N7Udbjm1sRqxbVUijppu2mYnLT_BZ9tEudJKaA0R_WSeppBjfZCT4y3E4386FD4IY_bFF4g_mfEzgI_xYpj18nturq09xvA==&amp;c=Gitr5U4ggWVBIsdCYz9UpUu0ePm4WpqvdH3qxOTADe_WHLAtS8AcIA==&amp;ch=h1J_KbZlKs4I65QECRW4Yjr-3Wimvr5fVe42ASmfgckZTYt25nBqUQ==

